
 
What are we learning next week? 

 
Reading:  How can you reread to answer questions in a story? 

Math:  What are strategies for mental subtraction? 

Writing:  Persuasive Writing: Elf Applications 

Second Steps: What is the difference between an accident and doing 

something on purpose? 

Religion:  What is Advent?  How do we prepare during Advent? 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

Reminder 
Thank you to those of you who signed up to donate 
a gift for the Giving Tree.  Please remember that 

the gifts need to wrapped and delivered to our 
classroom by Thursday, December 10.  Please let 

me know if you have any questions. 

From the Desk of  
Miss McElfresh 
Friday, December 4, 2015 

Upcoming 
Events 

 
 

First 
Reconciliation 

December 5 
 

Giving Tree 
Donations Due 
December 10 

 
 

Spirit Shirt Day 
December 11 

 
 
 

It was a great week back in second grade!  The 
students enjoyed completing all of our preparation 
for First Reconciliation.  Please see the few 
reminders regarding First Reconciliation below: 
 

² Students need to arrive in our classroom at 8:45 

sharp.  The service begins promptly at 9:00. 

² Please make sure that students are in “nice 

church” attire.  NO JEANS OR SNEAKERS 

² Once children have made their confession, 

please make sure that they and your families 

use the rest of the waiting time for QUIET 

REFLECTION.  We will celebrate afterwards at 

the reception hosted by 3rd grade. 


